
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the January 

3, 2022 regularly scheduled City Council 

meeting has been cancelled. 

The next Regular City Council meeting will 

be held on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 

6:00 p.m. at the Norton Younglove Senior 

Center, 908 Park Avenue, Calimesa, CA 

92320 

Contact the City Clerk’s Department with any questions at (909) 795-9801 
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